From: Linda Harvey

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 8:45:36 AM

Good morning,

| wanted to voice my opinion on the Northern Pass project. My name is Linda Harvey. | live in Nashua,
NH and my email is lindaharveyl9@aol.com. | oppose Northern Pass. | beg of you to not allow this
project to continue. It would be devastating to our environment, the potential health risks associated
with the towers are significant, and hydroelectricity is NOT green energy. Dams are extremely
detrimental to the environment around them and HydroQuebec has committed atrocities in the name of
generating electricity. | do not want to see my money going to support a company with as loose a
moral compass as HydroQuebec has and | do not want my money spent on a project that has more
drawbacks than it does benefits. Our planet is important, and so are all those that live on it, whether
they have two legs, four legs, or no legs. Please, protect our environment and the future of our
beautiful state, country, and planet.

Thank you,

Linda Harvey
603-305-4146
lindaharveyl9@aol.com
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